Subject: C2a2.info

From: Barbara Lucas

Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 7:44 AM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: C2a2.info

Dear Planning Commissioners,

Here is a webpage that gathers stories from local residents who would like to share their experiences with the climate benefits of housing density: https://c2a2.info/. We are not a unified group, i.e. we aren't "for" or "against" any certain policies. We just want it to be known that doing what we can about climate change through our land use patterns is important to a lot of people.

Thanks much, Barbara Lucas 1211 Wright St.